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IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION OF ROAD CLOSURES




Dear Resident,

Several residents in the Victoria Dock area have contacted us expressing concerns over inconsiderate parking when there are major events in the City centre.  We understand this has caused considerable inconvenience to you in the past.

In order to alleviate these problems for ‘In With a Bang’ on January 1st and in consultation with local Councillors and Hull City Council, we have put in place the following measures:

From 16:00 to 21:00 on January 1st 2017 Victoria Dock will be accessible to residents and your visitors only.  Stewards will be in place on Plimsoll Way and Southbridge Road to check incoming vehicles, so we would ask you to keep a copy of this letter in your vehicle to show to them.  If you are expecting visitors, please ask them to be ready to tell the stewards which address they are visiting.

We hope that this information clearly explains the changed traffic conditions.  If you require any further information, please contact us at: theteam@hull2017.co.uk



Yours sincerely



The Team

Hull 2017 UK City of Culture
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